
Princeton Barnes       
2020 New Century Workforce 

Pathway Scholar!

Phi Theta Kappa student, Princeton Barnes, was selected as 
a 2020 New Century Workforce Pathway Scholar! The New 
Century Workforce Pathway Scholarship program is sponsored by 
the Coca-Cola Foundation with additional support provided by Phi 
Theta Kappa. More than 2,000 applications were received and 
evaluated on academic achievement, leadership, service, and 
significant endeavors. He received the highest score in Georgia. He 
was recognized at the Association of Community College Trustees 
2020 Leadership Congress in a virtual awards ceremony on 
Tuesday, October 6, 2020. He received a scholarship check to 
pursue his Cybersecurity Degree, along with certificates and 
medallions to recognize his achievements.
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